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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 10:00 AM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Blasting at Mt. Decatur

Anna, Please save below email from Turner as a public comment exhibit. TY.  
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning  
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

 
From: Chris Turner <cturner@carlinconstruction.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 5:48 AM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Blasting at Mt. Decatur 
 
Hello, I would like to voice my opinion on the MT. Decatur issue. I live on military Hwy. in Gales Ferry and grew up in 
town. I am currently working on a construction project in Rhode Island which is adjacent to two rock/quarry mining 
yards. The amount of dust (which contains silica) that is generated from the blasting mining process in these pits is 
horrendous. I am sure at some point they assured the residents in this town there would not be any detrimental 
eƯects from their mining activities, but that is definitely not the case. Approving the application for mining Mt. 
Decatur would be a HUGE mistake, especially with the residential and scholastic properties near the proposed 
site. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Turner 
Project Superintendent 
  
CARLIN CONSTRUCTION COMPANY, LLC 
5 Shaw's Cove, Suite 103 
New London, CT 06320 
C: 860-625-7745 
P: 860-444-2567 
F: 860-447-8705 
www.carlinconstruction.com 
  
Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer 
  

 
  
Before you print think about the ENVIRONMENT 
  
The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. If the reader of 
this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended 
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recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If 
you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from 
your computer.  
 


